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17th May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re: Yr 11 Leavers’ Prom and Last day 
 
After what has been a very challenging year for our current Year 11s, we wanted to congratulate 
them on their hard work, dedication and the resilience that they have shown, particularly over 
this final period of assessments. We are really looking forward to celebrating their time with us 
and giving them the send-off they deserve. Therefore, it gives me great pleasure to share our 
plans for both Leavers and the much-anticipated Year 11 prom.  
 
It has been difficult to confirm a date with the venue, due to the uncertainty of the government’s 
roadmap, and how restrictions may/may not be lifted. Therefore, as I am sure you will 
understand, we have had to proceed with caution, doing all we can to secure a date whilst 
ensuring that payment will not be lost in the event that restrictions are not lifted in line with the 
current government plans.  
 
After weeks of discussions, we can now confirm that the Year 11 Prom will be held on Thursday 
15th July at The Courthouse in Knutsford. Tickets are £40 in total which will include a welcome 
drink on arrival, a three-course meal and a disco in a beautiful private function room with its own 
garden. As all of you have already paid a £10 deposit, the remaining £30 is payable now on 
ParentPay.  If students do plan to attend, it is crucial they pay for their ticket before Monday 14th 
June and submit their medical form to ensure correct numbers are secured with the venue. 
Students will be able to start arriving from 6.30pm and will need to be collected by parents/carers 
no later than 10.00pm. If your son/daughter wishes to attend this fantastic event, and has not 
already sent in their details, please complete the attached medical consent form and permission 
slip and return them to the school shop by, Monday 14th June.  
 
If we feel that a student’s behaviour is unacceptable before or during the event, we do reserve 
the right to ask parents to collect their child. We do hope that our Year 11s would not spoil their 
prom night by arriving under the influence of alcohol or any other banned substance, or indeed 
having it on their persons. If this is the case, we will contact parents/carers to collect their child.  
 
As we are in Knutsford, it is imperative that students are picked up from The Courthouse. We will 
be there until all students are safely collected, but this will be an expectation.  
 
If you have any worries over the costings of the prom including the purchasing of prom-related 
items, please contact myself or Miss Brown to discuss any support that we can offer.  
 

https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/New-Medical-and-Consent-Form-2020-21.doc
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As you aware, the majority of students complete their assessments on Friday 21st May. For this 
reason, we will hold our Leavers’ day celebrations then, restrictions allowing. The plan is as 
follows:  
 

Period 1 & 2 Biology exam 

Break  

Period 3 Form time period 3 – Year 11s back with their form tutors in their own form 

rooms. 

Students who use the hub will need to access a computer to watch the Leavers’ 

assembly 

Period 4 Shirt signing and farewells. Ice cream van (weather permitting. Please bring some 

money) 

12pm Leave site 

 
A reminder that if your child has missed any of their assessments during the assessment period, 
they will be invited back into school w/b 24th May in order to catch up and ensure that they have 
secured sufficient evidence for their teacher-assessed grades.  
 
We are impressed with how hard students have worked over the assessment period and we really 
do appreciate your support. They are an excellent group of young people who collectively possess 
a multitude of talents of which we should all be very proud. It has been an honour to spend this 
year with your child as their Head of Year, and I wish them all the best for the future.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Miss Taylor 
Head of Year 11 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return the permission slip overleaf, along with the medical consent form attached by  
Monday 14th June 

 

https://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/New-Medical-and-Consent-Form-2020-21.doc
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YEAR 11 PROM – THURSDAY 15th July 2021 
 
Student Name: 
  
I will/will not be attending the Year 11 Prom on Thursday 15th July. (delete as appropriate) 
  
Parents will be contacted and expected to collect students if there are any concerns about their 
conduct. Students who arrive under the influence of alcohol/banned substances will be turned away 
and parents will be expected to collect them. 

 
I take full responsibility for the transport both to and from The Courthouse and will ensure that my 
son/daughter is collected by 10pm. 
  
Parent/Carer Signature:       
Date: 
 


